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September 3, 2009
Mr. Steve Robertson

President

Citizens Flag Alliance, Inc.

P.O. Box 7197

Indianapolis, Indiana 46207

Fax: 317-630-1385

Dear Mr. Robertson:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA), representing nearly 90,000 members and 11,000 auxiliary members, strongly supports an amendment to the Constitution of the United States authorizing Congress to enact a law prohibiting the physical desecration of the Flag of the United States.


Many brave men and women who serve and have served in the Armed Forces feel deeply about the honor and dignity of “Old Glory,” and the physical desecration of this symbol of democracy and freedom is an affront to them and the memory of those who died in the service of this Nation.


The FRA appreciates your continuing leadership on this important issue and stands ready to help advance legislation authorizing an amendment to the U.S. Constitution addressing this. The FRA point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES

National Executive Director
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